

2024-25 CSF TUITION

Dear CSF Families,

Greetings from the Catholic Schools of Fairbanks! Last week, we were blessed with the opportunity to celebrate the ways in which which Catholic Schools make a difference; where our students encounter Christ, become Scholars, and ARE Family. We are grateful to have your child[ren] entrusted in our care.

In preparation for the upcoming school year, please find our 2024-25 tuition schedule increases for all students, indicating an approximate **2**% increase in tuition for PK-8th Grade & **1.35**% for HS.

Grades	Increase per month (12)	Annual Increase
PK	\$18	\$216
K-8	\$17.75	\$213
9-12	\$14.50	\$174

Administration and the Board of Directors continue their efforts in building a budget which allows CSF to meet continuous improvement goals: providing competitive wages for our teachers and staff, growing and strengthening educational programs, and addressing deferred maintenance issues.

Support From Monroe Foundation, Inc.

The purpose of Monroe Foundation, Inc. is to support the goals and programs of CSF. The Foundation remains deeply committed to keeping private education affordable, offering over \$800,000, annually, in assistance. Income-based Financial Aid & Grants, 5% Alumni Discount, Multi-student Discount, and the Catholic Parish Discount remain accessible to families.

Many, but not all, CSF families dual enrolled in the BEST Homeschool Program during the 2023-24 school year. Dual enrollment in the Catholic Schools of Fairbanks and a homeschool program like FNSBSD's BEST allows your family access to an annual educational allotment paid directly to you. This allotment is available to all families regardless of financial need. Currently, the allotment is \$2,700/student in grades K-6 and \$2,700/student in grades 7-12.

This educational reimbursement goes a long way in helping reduce the cost of education for families. The funds can be used to help with band and orchestra materials, technology fees, and/or the cost of sports and traveling.

When Does Re-enrollment Open?

Re-enrollment begins February 12th through the FACTS Parent Portal.

Stay tuned for reminders!

Best of Everything,

Frank Ostanik

Director, Catholic School of Fairbanks & President, Monroe Foundation Inc.

